CITY OF CEDARVILLE
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
September 12, 2022

The special City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Mark Isenhower.
Council members present were Alderman Breshears and Alderman Johnson.
Alderman Odom and Alderman McClendon were absent due to prior
commitments.

Treasurer Sandra Cook opened the bids for the two-bay addition to the Fire
Station:

Five Star Construction Management, Inc. ~ $125,000.00
Wimberley Construction, Inc. $118,000.00

After a brief discussion, a motion to accept the Wimberley Construction bid at
$118,000 plus an additional $750 for a second drain was made by Alderman

Breshears and seconded by Alderman Johnson. Passed 3-0 (Mayor Isenhower was
the third vote)

Bids for the building ceiling for the Fire Department room and other minor
improvements were opened by Treasurer Sandra Cook:

Five Star Construction Management, Inc. ~ $4400.00
Brian Franklin $2700.00

A motion to accept the bid from Brian Franklin for $2700 was made by Alderman
Breshears and seconded by Alderman Johnson. Passed 3-0 (Mayor Isenhower was
the third vote)

With no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Alderman
Breshears and seconded by Alderman Johnson. Passed 3-0 (Mayor Isenhower was
the third vote).
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